
MEDINA COUNTY, TEXAS

JAMES E. BARDEN County Judge

1893 Jail Building 1502 Avenue K Room 201 Hondo, Texas 78861 (830) 741-6020 (830) 741-6025 Fax

July 11, 2013

Mayor Julian Castro and City of San Antonio Council Representatives P.O. Box 839966 San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966

Dear Mayor Castro and City Council Representatives:

The nominee for the Medina County representative on the Edwards Aquifer Protection Venue Project's Conservation Advisory Board (CAB) is Clayton S. Binford. As you are already aware, Mr. Binford is a current member of the CAB and has participated in such role since February of 2006. As evidenced by this work, as well as his service as a Director for the Edwards Aquifer Authority, his commitment to the success of Edwards Aquifer protection initiatives benefiting the region should be self-evident.

Thank you for your consideration of this nomination, as well as for allowing Medina County to be involved in such a significant conservation effort for San Antonio and the State of Texas.

Sincerely, auss, Sanda



May 16, 2013

Grant Ellis
City of San Antonio
Edwards Aquifer Protection Program, CIMS
114 W. Commerce, 2nd Fl., Ste 200-E
San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966

RE:

EDWARDS AQUIFER PROTECTION SALES TAX VENUE – NOMINATIONS FOR THE CONSERVATION ADVISORY BOARD

Dear Mr. Ellis:

The San Antonio River Authority (SARA) appreciates the opportunity to once again serve the citizens of San Antonio by providing a representative to the Edwards Aquifer Protection Initiative Conservation Advisory Board (CAB). We are nominating James L. Blair, Manager of SARA's Watershed Operations Department to continue his service on the CAB. Providing continuity in membership from the previous CAB to the expanded initiative will allow consistency in SARA's interaction with the program.

Mr. Blair has been employed with SARA since 1976 and has over 35 years of experience in Parks and Recreation and Flood Control and other water resource related activities. He has extensive knowledge of watershed management programs and practices and works directly with state and federal resource agencies including the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, the United States Geological Service and the Natural Resource Conservation Service. Mr. Blair may be contacted by phone at (210) 302-3623 or via e-mail at jblair@sara-tx.org.

Thank you for providing SARA the opportunity to continue our representation on the Conservation Advisory Board. The expanded initiative to protect the Edwards Aquifer is commendable and we are honored to participate.

Respectfully,

General Manager

Executive Committee



CHAIRMAN Gaylon J. Oehlke

VICE CHAIRMAN Sally Buchanan

SECRETARY Roberto G. Rodríguez

TREASURER
Terry E. Baiamonte

AT-LARGE Hector R. Morales John J. Flieller



BEXAR COUNTY
DISTRICT 1
Názirite Rubén Pérez

DISTRICT 2 Roberto G. Rodrígues

DISTRICT 3
Michael W. Lackey, P.E.

DISTRICT 4
Thomas G. Weaver

AT-LARGE Sally Buchanan Hector R. Morales

WILSON COUNTY John J. Flieller Darrell T. Brownlow, Ph.D.

> KARNES COUNTY Gaylon J. Oehlke H.B. Ruckman III

GOLIAD COUNTY Terry E. Baiamonte Adair R. Sutherland



GENERAL MANAGER
Suganne B. Scott



March 20, 2014

Mr. Grant Ellis
Special Projects Manager, CIMS
Edwards Aquifer Protection Program
City of San Antonio
114 W. Commerce, 2nd Floor
San Antonio, Texas 78205

Re: Edwards Aquifer Authority Representative for the City of San Antonio's Conservation

Advisory Board

Dear Mr. Ellis:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the City of San Antonio (City) that the Edwards Aquifer Authority (EAA) has appointed Mr. Brock Curry, Deputy General Manager, as its representative to the City's Conservation Advisory Board (CAB). Mr. Curry will replace John Hoyt as the EAA's CAB representative effective April 15, 2014.

For CAB meeting information, please contact Mr. Curry at (210) 477-5146 or by e-mail at

curry@edwardsaquifer.org.

Roland Ruiz

Sincerely

General Manager

RR/JRH/sh



March 20, 2014

Mr. Grant Ellis
Special Projects Manager, CIMS
Edwards Aquifer Protection Program
City of San Antonio
114 W. Commerce, 2nd Floor
San Antonio, Texas 78205

Re: Edwards Aquifer Authority Representative for the City of San Antonio's Conservation

Advisory Board

Dear Mr. Ellis:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the City of San Antonio (City) that the Edwards Aquifer Authority (EAA) has appointed Mr. Brock Curry, Deputy General Manager, as its representative to the City's Conservation Advisory Board (CAB). Mr. Curry will replace John Hoyt as the EAA's CAB representative effective April 15, 2014.

For CAB meeting information, please contact Mr. Curry at (210) 477-5146 or by e-mail at

curry@edwardsaquifer.org.

Roland Ruiz

Sincerely

General Manager

RR/JRH/sh



CAMILE G. DUBOSE

District Clerks:

Medina County • Cindy Fowler 830- 741-6070 Real County • Bella Rubio 830- 232-5202 Uvalde County • ChristinaOvalle 830- 278-3918 38TH JUDICIAL DISTRICT JUDGE UVALDE COUNTY COURTHOUSE #17 UVALDE, TEXAS 78801 (830)278-3913 FAX: (830) 278-7502

June 24, 2013

Court Coordinator
Fidelia (Lela) Ballesteros
E-mail:lela@uvaldecounty.com

Leticia Vacek, San Antonio City Clerk
Boards and Commissioners Coordinator
P.O. Box 839966
San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966

Re: Mr. John P. Dodson

Dear Ms. Vacek,

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Mr. John P. Dodson of Uvalde, Texas, to serve on the Conservation Advisory Board. I have had the pleasure of working with Mr. Dodson in his capacity as Uvalde County Attorney and have found him to be a conscientious, efficient and effective attorney. If appointed, I feel he would bring these qualities to his work on behalf of your board.

Should you have any questions or comments, or if I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Camile G. DuBose

District Judge



May 20, 2013

Grant Ellis
Special Projects Manager, CIMS
Edwards Aquifer Protection Program
City of San Antonio
114 W. Commerce, 2nd Floor
San Antonio, Texas 78205

RE: DESIGNEE FOR THE CONSERVATION ADVISORY BOARD

Dear Mr. Ellis,

The protection of the Edwards Aquifer is important, as it is one of our most vital natural resources. The San Antonio Water System (SAWS) recognizes the efforts of the Conservation Advisory Board (CAB), which is tasked with making recommendations to the San Antonio City Council on the Proposition One Land Acquisition Program.

This letter serves to designate Scott R. Halty, Director – Resource Protection and Compliance, as SAWS' representative to serve on CAB. I believe Scott has demonstrated his dedication to the land stewardship and that his knowledge of the geology of the Edwards Aquifer System will prove to be beneficial in your review and evaluation activities.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (210) 233-3848.

RECEIVED

MAY 2 3 2013

CITYOF SAN ANTONIO CAPITALIMPROVEMENTS MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Sincerely,

Robert R. Puente

President/Chief Executive Officer

cc: Michael S. Brinkmann, Vice President – Operations Services

Scott R. Halty, Director - Resource Protection and Compliance



May 10, 2013

Life's better outside."

Commissioners

T. Dan Friedkin Chairman Houston

Ralph H. Duggins Vice-Chairman Fort Worth

Antonio Falcon, M.D. Rio Grande City

> Karen J. Hixon San Antonio

Dan Allen Hughes, Jr. Beeville

> Bill Jones Austin

Margaret Martin Boerne

S. Reed Morian Houston

> Dick Scott Wimberley

Lee M. Bass Chairman-Emeritus Fort Worth

Carter P. Smith Executive Director The Honorable Julian Castro and City of San Antonio Council Representatives P.O. Box 839966 San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966

Dear Mayor Castro and City Council Representatives:

The nominee for the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD) representative on the Proposition One: Edwards Aquifer Protection Venue Project's Conservation Advisory Board (CAB) is Mr. Chris Holm. I am thankful for Mr. Holm's participation on the CAB over the past year and a half and wish to continue having an active TPWD presence and connection to this vital project.

Mr. Holm currently serves the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department as the Superintendent of Government Canyon State Natural Area, located in northwest San Antonio. His role as the Superintendent provides him with the necessary insight to be able to be of great assistance to this particular project role, considering that Government Canyon SNA contains and protects portions of all three of the Edwards Aquifer zones including over 7,500 acres of the aquifer's recharge zone.

Thank you for your consideration of this nomination as well as for allowing the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department to be involved in such a significant conservation effort for San Antonio and the State of Texas.

Respectfully,

Brent Leisure

Texas State Parks Director

BL:TMc:mle

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION

Interdepartmental Correspondence Sheet

TO:

Brandon Smith, City Clerk's Office

FROM:

Xavier D. Urrutia, Director

COPIES TO:

Grant Ellis, Conservation Advisory Board Liaison

SUBJECT:

Parks and Recreation Board Representative Appointment for the Conservation

Advisory Board

DATE:

August 28, 2013

On behalf of the San Antonio Parks and Recreation Board, this letter serves as confirmation for the recommended reappointment of Dr. Francine S. Romero to the Conservation Advisory Board. The Parks and Recreation Board members nominated and voted to approve Dr. Romero's reappointment on August 26, 2013 at the Parks and Recreation Board meeting.

Should you have any question, I may be contacted at 207-8447. Thank you for your consideration of this appointment.

Xavier D. Urrutia, Director

Parks and Recreation Department